
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer               9 January 2020 

Mark De-Lisser Vocal Workshop & Concert 

I am delighted to inform you that Somerset Music has booked Mark De-Lisser to deliver the Gifted 

&Talented programme this year. Your son/daughter has been invited to attend. This is a unique 

opportunity not to be missed! 

Mark is a vocal coach, choral director, arranger and author who has been working in the music 

industry for over 18 years. He was recently the vocal coach to the stars for the Children in Need 

programme ‘Got it Covered’ and led the choir in the BBC’s acclaimed ‘Our Dementia Choir’ with 

Line of Duty’s Vicky McClure.  

TV/radio shows, including BBC Somerset, Points West and ITV West Country News, have shown 

an interest in covering the vocal Gifted and Talented event in January. 

There is no cost for the workshop and concert. Your son/daughter will need to bring a drink and 

wear their school uniform. They have all been emailed audio files to rehearse at home in 

preparation for the workshop and concert.  

Workshop details 

Day: Monday 27 January  

Time: 11:30am - 1:00pm 

Location: QDOS Dance Studio - The Castle School  

Concert Details 

Day: Tuesday 28 January 

Location: Robert Blake Science College, Hamp Avenue, Bridgwater, Somerset TA6 6AW 

Arrival time: at venue 5:30pm. Register with Mr Gareth Morgan, Castle School staff.  

Concert time: 6:00pm, concert duration 30 minutes 

Audience ticket cost: Free 

Tickets available: NB, Tickets are available on a first come, first served basis, for seats on the 

evening. 

Travel arrangements: Parents/Carers to arrange own travel to and from the venue. 

I am aware that there is a clash between our ‘School of Rock’ production and the Mark De-Lisser 

concert at 6:00pm on Tuesday 28 January. Students who are not part of the ‘School of Rock’ 

production are invited and encouraged to attend the free concert at Robert Blake Science College, 

Bridgwater.  

Please complete the attached consent form and EV5 form for the concert and return to Mr Adams. 

We are sure the students will have a memorable experience and benefit from this opportunity. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Adams 

Head of Music, The Castle School 



 

 

Mark De-Lisser Vocal workshop Parent Consent Form 

Please return signed slips to the music department. 

My son/daughter can attend the concert on Tuesday 28 January at 5:30pm  at 

Robert Blake Science College, Bridgwater and I am able to provide  

transport. 

 

My son/daughter cannot attend the concert on Tuesday 28 January at 

5:30pm at Robert Blake Science College, Bridgwater as I am unable to 

provide transport. 

 

My son/daughter cannot attend the concert on Tuesday 28 January at 

5:30pm at Robert Blake Science College, Bridgwater due to their 

participation in ‘School of Rock’ 

 

Student Name___________________________________Form__________ 

Parent/Carer signature    ______________Date___________  

 


